RELEASED 06/01/2022

PENINSULA CELLARS

REGULATIONS FOR BUS/TOUR COMPANIES

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT
STAFF@PENINSULACELLARS.COM or CAITLIN HAMMOND AT
CAITLIN@PENINSULACELLARS.COM.

Reservations for groups can be made at the the following site:
BOOK APPOINTMENT NOW

Reservation times are made in blocks of ONE hour. This is from the
reserved time, NOT the arrival time. Groups who arrive more than 10
minutes late for their reservation will be deemed canceled.

We will not be accepting reservations for ANY groups larger than 14
guests. No exceptions. This includes private groups and “join in”
tours.

Our operating hours will be 10AM-5PM daily beginning OCTOBER 1,
2022. Last service for groups will be 4:15 PM.

Indoor tables can only accommodate UP TO 4 guests. If your group
exceeds that size, you will need to make multiple reservations for
tables.

We will be offering wine and cider by the glass only for the groups
from a limited, predetermined menu. Bottle purchases for
consumption off site will be available as well. We will not be offering
flights to large groups at this time.

Seating outside will be weather dependent, please prepare your
groups accordingly. Outside food or beverages are not permitted on
the property.

NO GROUPS LARGER THAN 14 WILL BE PERMITTED.

Our patio has been arranged to allow for the permitted occupancy
allowed by law and spaced appropriately. We ask that you do not
rearrange the tables or chairs.

Guests are not permitted to drink in undesignated areas, their
personal vehicles, or the parking lot. This includes drinking on buses
or shuttles.

Due to licensing restrictions, pets are not permitted on the patio or
indoors. Pets are permitted on a leash in the vineyard seating area.
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e All guests are asked to respect the personal space of other guests
enjoying the property.

e We will only be accepting credit card payments. Cash payments will
not be accepted at this time.

e We reserve the right to ask any guest to leave immediately if our
safety guidelines are not followed. We also reserve the right to
dismiss any person or persons from the premises should they be
overly intoxicated, disrespectful to our team or grounds, belligerent,
or otherwise disruptive.

e Peninsula Cellars promotes responsible drinking. Guests will be
limited to 2 glasses of wine or cider each.

e All policies are subject to change without notice.

The safety of our guests and staff is our top priority. We look forward to
serving you soon. Thank You for your continued support and understanding
as we work together to welcome guests as safely as possible.



